
VILLAGE OF HUSSAR 
Notice of Public Meeting - Land Annexation 

What is annexation? 
Annexation is a municipal boundary change to allow for future growth. In Alberta, annexations are regulated by the Land 
and Property Rights Tribunal (LPRT). The annexation process involves negotiations between local governments, public 
engagement, a formal review by the Land and Property Rights Tribunal, and a decision by the Lieutenant Governor in 
Council. Annexation does not change ownership rights, nor does it necessarily initiate immediate development. 
On November 18, 2021 the Village of Hussar submitted a formal letter of the Intent to Annex as required by the Municipal 
Government Act (MGA). 

 

Get involved 
The Village of Hussar is committed to an open and communicative annexation process. Join us on Thursday June 30, 
2022 at 6:45 PM in Council Chambers (Village Office 109 1st Avenue East) for a public meeting to discuss the annexation 
of the old school grounds. For more information visit: https://www.villageofhussar.ca/planning-development/annexation 
 
Members of the public who are unable to attend the meeting in person may attend virtually: 

Microsoft Teams meeting 
+1 587-774-9765,,453218950#   Canada, Calgary 

Phone Conference ID: 453 218 950# 
If you are unable to attend the meeting in person or virtually and would like to provide written comments, please send 
them before June 28, 2022 to office@villageofhussar.ca or by regular mail to 109 1st Avenue East, Po box 100 Hussar, AB  
T0J 1S0 
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